Testing

[bookmark: _GoBack]Students who are symptomatic (reporting that they are feeling ill, or presenting with an elevated temperature of 100.0 or greater) or who have been exposed to people who have tested positive for COVID-19 must be tested immediately.  For Day Program students, this testing will occur through the student’s health provider.  Vanderheyden staff will work with parents to assure that proper supports for access to testing are in place. 
For residential students, testing will be done through the Vanderheyden Health Services department.  Specifically, the Vanderheyden physician will provide orders for testing and residential students will be transported to the closest testing facility at the time of need.  

All testing information will be shared with the Rensselaer County Health Department.  Vanderheyden has been working closely with the health department to assure all reporting is timely and thorough.  
